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DATE: January 15, 2019

FROM: Mark R. Cook, Director@

RE: Granite Creek BLA

Public Works requested Community Development Services include a condition of approval for
the Granite Creek Boundary Line Adjustment (BLA) - condition number 6. We have determined
the condition is unwarranted. Our memorandum (12-28-2019) at condition number 6 requests
that an updated Forest Service access agreement be required supporting the alteration in lot
configuration. We have since learned that the property owner has sole access to the BLA and
that the Forest Service utilizes the access roadway serving the BLA by easement. We regret
our misunderstanding of access issues regarding this BLA. Please remove condition no. 6 from
our comment memorandum dated December 28, 2018.
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